MINUTES FROM MAY 17 Meeting

There were two new attendees at the meeting:
Samm Creech from Carmon St. and Steve Scranton from Wendy Way.
Welcome to both.

The meeting was called to order at 7pm by Dave. He greeted the two new guests,
Samm Creech and Steve Scranton.

President's report: the deaf Child sign is in the works, the application has already
been mailed.

A reminder that National Night Out is coming August 7th.
Webmaster reports that the Domain name and changes are complete.

The corner of Greenhurst and Carmon is still a trouble spot for speeders, and
fighting at 101 Carmon is continuing. There are lots of children in that area, and it
is a concern for parents.

Lt. Phinney from Dorchester County Sheriff's office investigations was present to
report that it is important to let the Sheriff's office know about the speeders. by
using the forms. He emphasized that we should continue to notify the SO by
phone, email and forms.

Statistical report: no burglaries in the area, 107A Susan April 5th had shots fired in
the air. Victim was NOT cooperative and claimed he had been shot at. Chop Shop
was busted recently and the salvage titles VIN numbers did not match the VINS
on the vehicles. Not in Greenhurst but in our area.

Another guest, Alvin Coker spoke about the Sex Offender registry and gave out a
web site to keep track of those on the registry. (wwwsheriffalerts.com). It has all
the most current information since he is in charge of updating the site. His Email
is: acoker@dorchestercounty.net.

Meeting was adjourned at 8pm.



